
Spring CPNA 
Newsletter:

March 7, 2025

Connect with new and familiar
faces, vote for this year’s officers,
and learn about upcoming events!  

6pm at The Portal Cafe
2007 E 12th St

Potluck info: Bring a dish to
share or come as you are.

This Year’s Candidates

Join us on March 20th!Upcoming
Events

March 20th 
CPNA Meeting

6pm @ the Portal Cafe

April 19th 
Easter Egg Hunt

10am @ Quarnberg Park

May 10th 
Spring Clean Up

8am @ Hudson’s Bay

Attend the upcoming meeting to
vote for your CPNA officers! If
you’re interested in running, it’s
not too late, just let us know at
the meeting. 

Join the email
list!
Email

cpna.vancouver@gmail.com
or scan the QR code.

President: Brooke Delarosa
Vice President: Nicole Jakubowski 
Secretary: Elsa Macvicar
Treasurer: Kevin Gilgan

Open space, 
a heritage 

worth
preserving
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